
 To Whom it May Concern,    
  
I would like to express my support  for the palm labelling bill. 
  This is a major ethical problem  we are facing. As consumer we have a right to choose what 
products we purchase.  
The deforestation and massive loss of arrangatan life has to stop. It was reported by Melbourne zoo 
that up to 50 Arrangatan die each week.  
These precious creatures share  97% of our DNA. Please allow consumers the right to choose ethical 
products.  
We need to do something NOW!!! 
  
Reqards  
Nicole Collins 
 


